
 
FEBRUARY 
Mon 17th - Fri 21st 

HALF TERM 
Mon 24th 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
Tues 25th 

Shrove Tuesday -  

Pancake Races 

MARCH 
Tues 3rd 

Rags2Riches collection 
Mon 16th 

Class 3 Heart of England 

Forest School 
Tues 17th 

Class 2 Heart of England 
Forest School 
Wed 18th 

Class 4 Heart of England 
Forest School 
Fri 20th  
PTA Film Night 
 
 

 
 
Class 4 will be sharing 
their learning in        
Celebration Assembly 
on Friday 28th February 
at 3pm 
 

 
 

 
 

ISSUE - 1    

World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. This year 
we would like to invite the children to create a ‘potato’ book character to 
share with the school. Children can choose a character from one of their 
favourite books (or from a well-known traditional tale) and decorate a  
potato to look like their character using whatever materials they wish. All 
potatoes will go on display and the children will have the opportunity to 
identify the characters. We hope that this is something that the children 
will all enjoy doing and will give us an opportunity to celebrate books and 

reading across the school. 
 
Reading for Pleasure 
Thank you to the families who signed up to sponsor a book on 
parents’ evenings this week – your support is much appreciated. If 
there are any families who have yet to sponsor a book but would 
like to do so there is still time! Details of all the titles will be posted 
on our Facebook page and are available from the school office. 
 
Save the Date - Social Media & Children’s Wellbeing 

One of our parents, Dr Victoria (Toya) Smalley, Senior Clinical   
Psychologist working in CAMHS (child and adolescent mental health 
services) in Worcestershire, has very kindly offered to deliver an  
information session for parents on the impact of social media on 
young people's mental health and well-being and ways that as    
parents you can support your children.  
The session will be held at 7pm on Monday 24th March at TG 

school. Further details will be shared nearer the time. 
 
Sporting Stars 
Congratulations to all our Y5 and Y6 pupils who took part in the Cross 
Country event at the Croft School on Saturday. We are delighted that 3 
of our TG pupils, Amelia, Harry and Marijke have been selected to     
represent South Warwickshire in the County Championships in March.  
 
Shrove Tuesday - Pancake Races 

 
We will be holding our pancake races in school on Tuesday 25th     
February. Please send in a cooked pancake and a frying pan with your 
children the first Tuesday after half term. Please make sure that all  
frying pans are clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
          

 
 
 
Happy Half Term 
We would like to wish all our families a happy and safe half term 
break. We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday 
24th February.  
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ISSUE - 6 

Star of The Week    

Ethan Parker       Class 1 

Emilia Shrimpton      Class 2  

Bob Rygielski        Class 3 

Rose Wilkinson        Class 4 


